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January 19, 2016 

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 2ih Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EG-2003-0104 -Annual Self-Certification Statement (Bruce Power 
Ring-Fence) 

Pursuant to the Board's Decision and Order in proceeding EB-2006-0007 
and Part 6, Paragraph 3 of OPG's Electricity Generation License (EG-
2003-0104), this is to certify for the year 2015 that the Bruce Power Ring­
Fence plan methodology is operational for the activities that remain ring­
fenced. 

Please direct any comments or questions in this matter to Andrew Barrett 
(tel. 416-592-4463, email: andrew.barrett@opg.com). 

Yours truly, 

cc: Andrew Barrett, OPG 
Carlo Crozzoli, OPG 

Christopher Ginther 
Senior Vice President, 
Legal, Ethics & Compliance 

Regulatory Affairs Records, OPG 


